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Ashley Action! 
Ashley Action!  

                                             Ashley Awards 
                Credit Winners                            Students of the Week 
7LA R.Warburton     M.Cole 

7SA A.Smith-Underwood    B.Moss 
8MS W.Parkinson     W.Parkinson 

8JO     O.Domalis     E.Byrne 
8RF C.Harris     C.Burrows 

9AK R.Hughes     No Student of The Week 
9KD  C.Boow/C.Ireland/J.Churchill  R.Connolly 

10L H.Williams     No Student Of The Week 
10GG A.Ireland     No Student Of The Week 

11RS B.Finn      K.Watson 
11LQ No Credit Winner    No Student Of The Week 

Class  
Of the 
Week 

9KD 

 
 

Skills Challenge – Listening 
Interview a friend or family member about their job. What is their job title? Where do they work? What tasks do they do at 

work? What other things are you curious to learn about their job? 

 

 

Ashley Action! 
NCS (National Citizen Service) vi s i ted 6th Form to inform students of the many opportunities during the summer holidays. NCS helps 
young people meet new people, get their voice heard, boost their CV and have a lot of fun. After NCS, there are opportunities to access 
apprenticeships, work placements, training, volunteering projects and workshops. 
Liverpool Slave museum Year 8 s tudents heard the untold stories of enslaved people and learnt about historical and contemporary 
s lavery. 

YouthFed Year 12 s tudents took part in a Cyber Security Taster Session. During this session, s tudents had the chance to do some l ive 
threat hunting and cyber security s imulations on real-time cyber-attacks and engaged in an exercise designed to get them thinking like 
cyber security professionals. 

Community Sports Year 12 took part in ‘Bocce’ in their sports lesson. Bocce is a  ball sport belonging to the boules family. The object is to 
throw the bocce balls closer to the Pallino or Jack, than your opponent does. The first team to reach 12 points wins the game! 

Farewell Year 11 and 6th Form students This week we said our fond farewells to our leavers. Class of 2022 were sent off in s tyle with a  
celebration assembly, to mark their last day at Ashley High School and 6th Form, featuring, of course, some old and embarrassing school 
photographs on the big screen and a special thank you to Adem in Year 8 who dressed up for the occasion as Russell from the film ‘Up’.  

 

 


